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May 1, 2012 
 
 

Import Performance Parts 
 
 
  

 
Dear Phil, 
 
I am sending this letter on behalf of the Komarinski racing team to thank Phil at Import Performance Parts. 
My brother an I have been racing for 26 years mainly running asphalt late models and pro stocks at our local 
Nascar sanctioned half mile asphalt track Motordrome Speedway just a few miles from Pittsburgh Pa.So 
when my 18 tear old son decided he wanted to start racing in our super compact class this was going to be a 
new learning experience for all of us.We have a great handling Chevrolet Cavalier but needed more power to 
compete with  the imports and the Neons.Checking on line I came across Import Performance Parts web site 
and called and talked to Phil about where we needed the power and to do this on a limited budget so  he 
recommended what cam to use and if possible put a cylinder head on to go with the cam.Taking Taking Phils 
input I ordered a cam and head and put just the cam in for now to start the season and improved power is 
amazing, the same handling car has picked up a second and a half faster on lap times and has heat race wins 
and finished second and fifthcompeting with 22 to 25 cars in the features, and is easily capable of winning 
and the best part is we still have to put the cylinder head on yet. I know we will be the car to  beat after the 
head is installed and win and have my son win the track championship. I would like to thank Phil for his input 
and knowledge and would recommend anybody to call Import Performance Parts if they want to improve their 
power. If you by chance have any decals we would proudly put it on our car. I will send you pictures of our car. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
Mark Komarinski  
 
KOMARINSKI RACING 

re: IPP/CCW


